
Dear Members and Friends,

The Kolping Society cordially invites you to their
90th Anniversary Celebration

at the Kolping House

1225 South Union Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90015
Telephone: (213) 388-9438 | Email: kolpingla@gmail.com

on February 25th
Social Hour from 3:00 to 4:00 pm with dinner following.

Music by the "Laszlo Cser"

The charge is $50 per person and should be sent and payable to the Catholic Kolping Society
at the above address and not later than Sunday, February 18th.

Tickets will be held at the door or if requested can be sent to you.

We u'o,rlllt2l hM,oil, f*r,atdfuLq'eilaalhanh f n dlr'ance.

I/we will be attending Kolping's 90th Anniversary Celebration!

/ We are putting
together a

90

Ifv
ad,

How many will be attending:

Total amount enclosed:
(non-refundable)

Name(s):

Address:

CitylStatelZip

Please fill out this section and send it with your check to
the Catholic Kolping Society at the above address. Thank you!

I



The Catholic Kolping Society
of Los Angeles

1225 South Union Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90015

We are putting together a 90th Anniversary Book!
If you would like to insert an ad, special message or photo in the book,

please email/send your input to kolpingla@gmail.com.
(213) 388-e438

All submittals are due by February 8,2018

The cost to place ads:

quarter page - $5

(4.25" x 5.5")

half page - $10

(8.5"x 5.5")

full page - $15

(8.5" x I l")

Please indicate which size ad you would like and send/email a copy or original of your ad
along with a check to the Catholic Kolping Society. (Originals will be scanned and sent back)

special message or memory such as (examples):

I ) "In 1978, we used to host a monthly lunchon in the Kolping House. It was a great opportunity to meet
and socialize with a great meal!" August and Antoniette Hahling

2) Whenever we worked hard to put together a function, Father Murray used to say:

"It will all show up in Heaven."

3) "Congratulations to the Los Angeles Kolping Society. You are now 90 years but still very dynamic.

Let us go on that way." The Smith Family

For photos, please send us either a copy or original.
If you would like to send us an original photo, we will scan it and send it right back to you.

Also, please give us a caption with your photo.

Feel free to email us a


